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Scoill yn Jubilee Newsletter

w/c 9  June: Fit & Fantastic weekth

Monday 16  June: Sports Day: Y1, Y2,
& Y3 morning, Y4, Y5 & Y6 afternoon

th

Monday 23  June : Y1 trip to the
Grove Museum, a new letter will be
sent out with details

rd

w/c 23  June: Y5 cycle training (a
separate letter has been sent out)

rd

Friday 27  June: Y2 trip to St Ninians
Church

th

Friday 27  June, 2- 3pm: Reception
Sports Event

th

Wednesday 2  July: Y5 Lifepath tripnd

Thursday 3  & Friday 4  July: Y6
move up days to Ballakermeen High
School

rd th

Friday 4th July: Y6 move up day to St
Ninians High School

Friday 4th July: Reception to Year 5
move up day

Dates for your
diary
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This half term’s value focus will be COURAGE.  
Courage doesn’t have to look dramatic or fearless. Sometimes it looks more like quiet perseverance.  One of the

most common ways we practice courage at school is in our pursuit of learning and personal growth.  We know that
it is ok to make mistakes and that this is how we learn.  Courage at school also requires perseverance. As our fears

lessen, we are more likely to persist in learning—to keep trying despite the obstacles ahead of us.

Welcome back to everyone to what is looking like a very busy last half term.  
Even though the weather was very mixed over the TT break, we hope that
everyone had an enjoyable and safe half term.

Scoill yn Jubilee’s Fit and Fantastic Week 2025
Just a reminder that this week, w/c 9th June is our Fit and Fantastic Week
2025 at Jubilee!  All children need to be brought to school as normal. 
Children can wear sports kit all day for the week and they will need to wear a
hat and have suncream applied before coming to school if the weather is
warm and sunny.
Alongside normal lessons children will focus on leading a healthy lifestyle
through healthy eating and keeping fit. Children will enjoy and a whole range
of activities.  
Due to the weather, we regret to inform you that Sports Day, originally
scheduled for Thursday 12th June, has been postponed.  We have
rearranged this for Monday 16  June.  th

Reception parents and carers should have all received an email about their
sports day on Friday 27  June, 2 - 3pm.th

Move up day
Details regarding classes for next year will be sent out soon, however we
wanted to inform you about our move up day. On Friday 4th July, the children
will be spending the whole day with their new teacher. The current year 2
pupils will need to be dropped off at the Junior Site in the morning and
collected from there at 3.30pm.  As part of our moving up day, we are offering
all parents and carers, from 2.45pm, the opportunity to ‘meet the teacher’
and see their child’s new learning environment. This will enable parents and
carers to see which door they will come in and out of, where coats and bags
are put, as well as giving the adults an opportunity to ask any questions. 
Mrs Hicks will be holding an Induction Meeting for the parents / carers of our
current year 2 pupils in the Junior Hall at 2.30pm on the 4th July.

https://psycnet.apa.org/record/2011-09696-001


NSPCC Speak out Stay safe programme
Attached to this newsletter is a separate letter about the NSPCC’s Speak out Stay safe programme.  Please can all
of our parents and carers take a few minutes to read through this information.

Sir Mark Cavendish Raceway event
All of our families should have received an email regarding the Sir Mark Cavendish Raceway event taking place on
Friday 27  June.  Please note that Friday 13  June is the closing date for consent forms to be completed for this
event.

th th

Year 6 End of Year Show - Pirates of the Curry Bean
Anchors away and set sail for swashbuckling pirate adventure on the high seas in this piratical musical. Young
twins Jack & Liza Periwinkle yearn for adventure, so imagine their joy at discovering a real life treasure map! 
We hope that all our Year 6 parents and carers can join us on Wednesday 16th July at 2pm to make this an event to
remember.  Tickets are limited to 2 per family. 
Please click on the link to reserve seats: Pirates of the Curry Bean

Year 6 Prize Giving Assembly 2025
Our Year 6 Prize Giving Assembly will be held on Friday 18th July, 9.15 - 10.30am.  As Year 6 pupils will be in the hall
for this event we are only able to accommodate 2 family members for each Year 6 child.  
Please click on the link to reserve seats: Y6 Prize Giving Assembly

Year 6 Signing Polo Shirts
There is a tradition for Year 6 leavers to sign polo shirts on the last afternoon in school (Friday 18th July).  If you are
happy for your child to do this, they need to bring into school a spare polo shirt as they will not be allowed to have
the shirt they are wearing signed.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScrg7cilTCSnB_L8e0aoPA3RsMpn8Ut_xxs1Dkzu_ZMNaQr5w/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfF4TelvF4sU4_ofl-eKog7YqW_EY0hEo-hXxz85Tx9rBV0Sw/viewform?usp=header

